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Elsen, Nikki

From: Jennie Sauer <jsauer@centurylink.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2024 8:25 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: SUPPORT FOR REUSE of South Community Library Building at 1307 16th Street South

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
  
Hello, 
 
I am writing in support of reuse of the South community library building. I grew up in that area and spent many hours at 
the library and playing on the property in back. I know it can be reused now to support other organizations. There’s no 
need to tear it down nor to make it into townhomes.   
 
I particularly support the idea of using it for Mount Cavalry Day Care or Badgerland Girl Scouts. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
 

Jennifer Sauer  

622 Harvey Street 

La Crosse, Wi 54603 

608-534-5585 
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